FULL NOTICE OF INTENT TO
ADOPT ETHICS COMMISSION RULES

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Ethics Commission will hold a
public hearing to address proposed Ethics Commission Rules at 9:00 a.m. CT on
Nov 30, 2021, at 101 Slate Dr. Suite #4, in Bismarck. The purpose of the proposed
rule is to establish conflict of interest rules for public officials, boards and
commissions. These rules will provide a uniform process for disclosing and
addressing conflicts of interest. The proposed rules will have no fiscal impact and
are not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in excess of

$50,000. These are not emergency rules.

The proposed rules may be found at https://

www.ethicscommission.nd.gov/. A copy of the proposed rules may be requested

by writing the above address or emailing ethicscommmission@nd.gov. Written or
oral comments on the proposed rules sent to the above address or emailed to

ethicscommmission@nd.gov and received by Dec 10, 2021 will be fully considered.

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or
assistance relating to a disability, please contact the Ethics Commission at (701)

328-5325 or address at least fourteen (14) days prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 20th day of Oct, 2021.

Dave Thiele, Executive Director Ethics Commission
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